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October/November/December 2023 

 
The following issues were identified as significant and addressed by KJMM 
radio to serve the community and act in the public interest as set forth by the 
Federal Communication Commission. 
 
Description of Program Providing Most Significant Treatment of 
Community Issues 

 

Program   Days    Times     Duration 

On air interviews (Mon-Fri)              3pm-7pm                                          4 hours   
 

The above program is local and produced presenting information to local 
school students in Tulsa, as well as live in studio interviews with members of 
community organizations for the local listening audience.  

Issues 

The station has identified the following as significant issues facing the local 

community in this quarter: 

1. Education: Covered issues related to education    

2. Social Issues: Covered social issues and needs.   

 
 
  
 
  

 

 

 

 



October 2023 

We conducted on air interviews with representatives of the free community 
even called the 1st Annual Youth Conference put on by the New Life Training 
Center. The theme being Thinking Towards your future, for teens from 7th-
12th grade. Topics covered during the event included: Banking 101, How to 
budget, Mental Health Awareness, Life skills and careers.          

 

 

 

                                                      November 2023 

We conducted a live on-air interview concerning The North Tulsa Rock The 

Block Health Fair. Free to the public at Lacy park from 10am-3pm. Activities 

included were: Free Immunizations, Free Health screenings, Help with health 

insurance, 40+ vendors and more.  
 

We also conducted our yearly station Thanksgiving Free turkey giveaway with 

sponsors to the public on a first come first serve basis before Thanksgiving day 

downtown Tulsa in the Greenwood district.       

   

 

                                                        December 2023 

We conducted a live on-air interview with members of the MLK society, talking 

about the coming January 2024 festivities in celebration of Dr. Martin Luther King 

Day, including the 45th MLK parade, and the MLK jr. Day of Service.  

Following the parade members of the community will meet at Monroe 

Demonstration Academy to work together toward a stronger more connected 

community. Volunteers from across the city will come together to transform and 

beautify a school space with murals, painting and light construction projects in an 

effort to reconnect, transform, uplift and inspire the students, staff and community.    

             


